
~ IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
ON STUDENT LOANER COMPUTERS ~

• Maine Virtual Academy’s (MEVA), loaner computers are fully managed here at 

the school in Augusta, Maine. If you need tech support services or needing to 

return a MEVA computer, please reach out to MEVA’s support department at;

• 207-613-8900 (ext. 2010) - Mehry Mohammadi 

Mmohammadi@mainevirtualacademy.org

• VERY IMPORTANT NOTE!!!

• Please DO NOT MAIL Student computers back to Stride K12. 

They do not service the “MEVA Student Computer Program”. 

Parent’s may be billed for the full cost of an unreturned 

computer. Please ensure that you are contacting MEVA for a 

return label or tech services only!
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